
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2023 
 
Dear Saunders High School Community,  
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform you of procedures related to the 
administration of the U.S. History Regents exam on June 1, 2023.  
 
On June 1, the U.S. History Regents Examination will be administered. Please note that 
THIS IS A REGULAR DAY OF SCHOOL FOR ALL STUDENTS.  
 
Students taking the US History Regents: students are to arrive to school no later than 
7:30 AM. The exam will be given in the morning. Regular classes for these students will 
resume starting period 6.   
 
Students not taking the US History Regents: we will have a two-hour delay for 
students not taking the US History Regents exam. Students are to arrive to school no 
later than 9:45 AM for 4th Period. 
 

• 9th & 12th Grade students: will have an assembly in the auditorium 

• 10th Grade students: will go directly to their magnet class.  

• Normal schedule will resume starting period 5 for those students that did not take 
the exam.  
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